



Get caught reading over break!

Read at least 300 minutes over winter break for a chance to receive fun prizes!

Details:

Reading must be done between December 22 and January 1. Minutes must be recorded in Beanstack by Friday, January 12.

Prizes:

Prek-8th grade students will receive a ticket to two UNCG basketball games. 9th-12th grade students will be entered into a drawing for a gift card.

WHAT IS BEANSTACK?

Beanstack makes it easy to track everything you read, whether it's a book, e-book, audiobook, or even the back of the cereal box! See everything you've read, share reading with friends, and keep your daily reading streak alive. Get motivated to meet your reading goals with new reading challenges and virtual badges.

Go to <u>bit.ly/GCSReads30</u> (case sensitive) and click on the Clever link to begin logging your winter reading minutes.

THERE'S AN APP FOR THAT!

To use Beanstack on a personal phone or tablet, download the Beanstack app. Once you're in the app, choose "At my library, school, or bookstore," and then search for your school. Sign in via Clever and start logging!

MINUTES DUE IN BEANSTACK BY JANUARY 12!

Students who cannot record their minutes over winter break can enter them in Beanstack when they return to school.